
 The Department of Permitting, Inspections and Enforcement (DPIE) and the 
Department of Housing and Community Development (DHCD)

InviteYou to Attend  
A Listening Session to Hear Your Input 

on the Permanent Rent Stabilization Law!
DPIE & DHCD will be hosting two virtual Listening Sessions via Zoom and one 
in-person Listening Session. To register to attend, submit questions, comments, 
and/or sign up to speak, complete the Listening Sessions Registration Form.
Virtual attendees must also click the date of the session they wish to attend 
to receive the meeting link. The sessions will be held on:

� Thursday, January 30, 2025, from 11 a.m. to Noon — Virtual
	 https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/dYp2uEv1T16C-cyNxK9T7A

�	Tuesday, February 4, 2025, from 11 a.m. to Noon — Virtual
	 https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/CHS-egDAQ4OrHdT8aw2z0Q

�	Thursday, February 13, 2025, at 6 p.m. — In Person
	 County Building at 9200 Basil Court, Fourth Floor, Suite 410, Largo, MD 20774

Contacts: PRSAInfo@co.pg.md.us; Avis Thomas-Lester (DPIE) — athomaslester@co.pg.md.us, 
301-636-2053; or Alexis Yeoman (DCHD) — aryeoman@co.pg.md.us, 301-456-4369.
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